ARCO awards confract
for Lisburne
| ~ construction

ANCHORAGE, AK., April 11 —
An Anchorage union contractor, Price
/CIRI, has won a contract from AR-
- CO Alaska, Inc. for module installa-
. tion work at the new Lisburne oil field
on the North Slope.

The contract, announced today by
Le¢ Nunn, ARCO’s construction
‘manager, includes interconnection of
‘new modules and connection of power
lines at several drill sites. The
Lisburne oil field is expected to go into
production this fall.

The award, valued at approximate-
ly $4 million, was awarded on a com-
petitive basis.

Price/CIRI has pledged to hire 90
percent including seven percent Native

Alaskans.

Construction work is expected to be
completed by mid-July.



